
Working Group for Older People

Report to the Neighbourhood Partnership 5 December 
2016

WGOP aims to promote the health, well being and quality of life of 
isolated older people within the NP3 area.

The AGM

The AGM of NP3's Working Group for Older People took place at 10am on the 
5 October 2016. The Notes of the last AGM were approved. After a 
discussion, three minor changes were made to the final draft of the 
Constitution which had been circulated with the meeting agenda.. Subject to 
these changes, the Constitution was approved.

The AGM agenda included the Chairman's Report, the Treasurer's Report and 
the Election of Officers. No matters were raised in Any Other Business. The 
new Constitution is included in the papers submitted to the Neighbourhood 
Partnership meeting on 5 December 2016.

What's On Booklet

At the October meeting, the group proposed that a third edition of this popular 
booklet should be published. It was agreed,that the booklet should, subject to 
funding, be produced with the support of the Communications Group. The aim 
is to have a new edition by 31 March 2017.

Future Activities

It was agreed that the Group needed to reach more isolated older people and 
to have more regular events, in addition to the activities already on offer in the 
area. The What's On Booklet will endeavour to promote all activities for the 
over 55's in our Neighbourhood Partnership.

A possible event bringing all isolated older people together for Tea and Cake 
was discussed.

Insurance

it was agreed to renew the WGOP's insurance policy.

Next meeting - Wednesday 11 January 2017 at 10am 


